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South Ayrshire Council – 10 October 2024 
Formal Questions 

 
 

Received from: Councillor Craig Mackay 

Response to be provided by: Councillor Martin Dowey, Leader of the Council 

 

 Question Response 

1. Noting uncertainties over the UK Government’s 
intentions with the £37½m Levelling Up Fund Round 
3 joint award to North and South Ayrshire, and the 
impact withdrawal of this would have not only on the 
specific projects it was to fund but also a knock-on 
impact on the capital funds it would free up to 
revitalise Ayr town centre, could you please advise 
what representations the Administration has made 
to the UK Government to help secure this vital 
funding? 

In terms of specific ‘representations’ from the current Administration of South 
Ayrshire Council. Councillor Martin Dowey, Leader of the Council, wrote to 
Michael Gove, former Housing Secretary, in December 2023 seeking support in 
consideration of a round 3 bid by South Ayrshire Council 

 


